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I support letting go of the old tradition of daylight savings. It is hard for many people 

to adjust twice a year, mentally and physically. There is no practical reason for this 

change now that most of us are not farmers. Other states have made this decision 

and have adjusted without an issue. Please support this bill. Thank you.  


